
My husband and I appreciate the City of Centennial taking the time to review and 
make recommendations regarding Centennial Airport traffic patterns and noise 
restrictions. We are in full agreement with all of the items the City agrees and 
disagrees with. Please add this email to your “ammunition” to support the City’s 
stand. 
 
Thank you very much,
 
Sam and Joan Searcy
6272 S. Blackhawk Ct.
Centennial, CO 80111
303-617-6272  


